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Date ..Qctober.10,2016,

COUNCIL RESLUTION RECOGNIZING "HALLOWEEN ON THE fflLL"
AS A QUALIFIED NEIGHBORHOOD EVENT SPONSORED BY A RECOGNIZED

NEIGHBORHOOD ASSOCIATION

WHEREAS, the Shennan Hill Neighborhood Association is sponsoring "Halloween on the
Hill" to be held October 31 st; and

WHEREAS, this sponsored event showcases the Shennan Hill Neighborhood to the Des

Moines metropolitan area for the benefit of the neighborhood and the City ofDes Moines; and

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED by the City Council of the City ofDes Moines,
Iowa that "Halloween on the Hill" sponsored by the Shennan Hill Neighborhood Association is

hereby approved as a qualified showcase event for the benefit of the neighborhood and the City of

Des Moines and City staff is hereby directed to apply the applicable sign permit fees for such event
as set forth in the adopted Schedule of Fees.
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CERTIFICATE

I, DIANE RAUH, City Clerk of said City hereby
certify that at a meeting of the City Council of said
City of Des Moines, held on the above date, among
other proceedings the above was adopted.

IN WITNESS WHEREOF, I have hereunto set my
hand and affixed my seal the day and year first
above written.

City Clerk
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Rauh, Diane I.

From: Steve & Christine Hensley <hensley.chrissteve@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, October 06, 2016 5:16 AM
To: Rauh, Diane I.

Subject: FW: Halloween on the Hill

I support thi Diane. Thanks, Christine

From: jackcporter46@gmail.com [mailto:jackcporter46@gmail.com]
Sent: Wednesday, October 5, 2016 3:28 PM
To: cityderk@dmgov.org
Cc: Chris Hensley; David Schlarmann; Ryan P. Howell
Subject: Halloween on the Hill

Diane, Please add a request from the Sherman Hill Association on Monday's agenda asking for a Council resolution to

allow three banner signs to be displayed during the month of October to promote our Halloween on the Hill event. The
even will be held on Halloween evening, October 31, 2016 and is to benefit the food bank of Iowa. These banners will be
displayed in the exact same locations as were permitted for annual house tour. Doors to the Past.

Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns and thank you.

Sincerely,

Jcporter

Member of the SHA board


